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I vehemently opposed this. We are an "at will" employment state. An employer has 

the right to fire an employee for reason as long as it's not discriminatory or ilegal. Just 

as an employee can quit for any reason. This should continue to apply to all farmers.  

 

I also oppose a board being created. We have sufficient labor laws in place that 

protect employees from biased firings.  

 

We need to make it easier on the farmers, not harder. Farms are good for the 

economy and the environment.  


